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CALL TO THE IV INTERNATIONAL YOUTH SOLIDARITY MEETING WITH THE CUBAN FIVE IN PRISON IN THE UNITED STATES.

The Young Communist League of Cuba calls all the young and student organizations and associations, as well the youth all over the world to come along to defend truth and justice.
The Five Cuban Heroes who are in prison in the United States fought for life and against terrorism. They own values like patriotism, dignity and sacrifice, and they constitute bastions for young people all over the World. Instead of being pessimistic, they keep on firm in their principles and convictions."

The relatives of these 5 heroes have suffered the cruelty from the American government to visit them. Their sons have grown up without their presence , and in the particular case of Olga Salanueva and Adriana Pérez , wives of René and Gerardo , the visas have been denied , and this last couple besides, they could not have the possibility to be parents.
For more than fourteen years, the situation has been silenced and manipulated by the media of that country, that is why we call all the good will persons of   the world to break down the media circle imposed by the American and the international public opinion, and denounce in every space the injustice judgment made to our five brothers .Only the world mobilization will achieve that we reach justice, and peace for which we are fighting.
The struggle for the freedom of the Five Heroes who are symbols of altruism and loyalty is a permanent duty, because imperialism keep on unknowing the declarations of the international organizations and create a lot of political and legal obstacles which can not allow to look for a fair solution to the case.
The Cuban youth thanks all the examples of solidarity and gratitude which receive day by day in this long but productive struggle. We are sure that we are having a fair battle, so we call all the progressive young people of the world to participate in the IV International Youth Solidarity Meeting which will hold from April 28th to May 2nd, 2013, in Havana, Cuba. Our people, especially youth will be proud of receiving you and your company will give us a space to exchange ideas and to think about in actions to achieve victory.
For any information you may write to these e-mails: protocolo@ujc.cu y cordri@ujc.cu
¡Freedom for the Cuban Heroes!

¡Freedom for Truth and Justice!

¡Ever to the Victory! 
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